
FLORIDA UTILITY 5 ERVICES 1, LLC 
3336 GRAND BOULEVAR D • SUITE 102 • HOLIDAY, FLORIDA 34690 

352-302-7406 • M ICHAELSMALLRIDGE@ GMAIL.COM 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In re: Petition for Application to operate a ) 
water utility in Hardee County by Charlie ) 
Creek Utilities, LLC. Docket# 150186-WU. ) 

) 
) 
) 
) 

Docket No. 150186-WU 

Filed: March 3, 2016 

AFFIDAVIT OF MAILING CUSTOMER NOTICES 

STATE OF FLORIDA 
COUNTY OF HARDEE 
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Before me, the undersigned authority, authorized to administer oaths and take 
acknowledgements, personally appeared MICHAEL SMALLRIDGE, who, after being 
duly sworn on oath, did depose on oath and say that he is MICHAEL SMALLRIDGE, . 
and that to the best of his knowledge and belief, on or about March 1, 2016, a copy of the 
attached hereto was mailed to each customer of Charlie Creek Utilities, LLC in the 
Florida Public service Commission regulated territory. 

FURTHER AFFIANT SA YETH NOT. 

Sworn to and subscribed before me this _ 3rd __ day of March 2016, by 
Michael Smallridge, who is personally known to me. 

Print Name 
NOTARY PUBLIC 
My Commission Expires: 
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FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED MAR 04, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 01171-16
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



NOTICE 

TO CUSTOMERS OF CHARLIE CREEK UTILITIES, LLC. 
AND ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS 

DATED: MARCH 1, 2016 

By Order No. PSC-16-0043-PAA-WU, issued January 25, 2016, in Docket No. 150186-WU, the 
Florida Public Service Commission (Commission) approved a convenience charge for Charlie 
Creek Utilities, LLC. by the above referenced order. The Commission approved charge is as 
follows: 

COMMISSION APPROVED WATER CONVENIENCE CHARGE 

Charge 

Convenience Charge 

Current 

N/A 

Approved 

$3.00 

The approved charge shall be effective for services rendered and connections made respectively 
on or after the stamped approval date of the tariff sheets provided the customers have received 
notice. If you have any questions about your bill, please call the utility office at (863) 904-5574. 




